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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Taney County Health Department Announces Closure of Vaccination Site 

March 7, 2022 

 

The Taney County Health Department (TCHD) will close the vaccine site at the Branson Meadows Mall, 

4562 Gretna Road, on Thursday, March 31, 2022. Vaccines are still available at both TCHD offices. 

 

“We are incredibly proud to have delivered 13,000 vaccines at this site and helped Taney County reach  

41% fully vaccinated.” states Lisa Marshall, Director of TCHD. “Vaccines are still available and will be 

administered at our offices in Branson and Forsyth.” 

 

The TCHD will offer COVID vaccines and boosters at the following locations: 

 

• Branson 320 Rinehart Road 

• Forsyth 15479 US Highway 160 

 

Appointments can be made by calling: 417-334-4544 ext. 590 or going to www.taneycohealth.org 

 

 

For more information contact the Taney County Health Department at 417-334-4544, visit our website at 

www.taneycohealth.org, or like our FaceBook, Instagram and Pinterest pages.  

 

 

### 

The Taney County Health Department envisions a community of healthy people.  Every day, we work to 

achieve this vision through leadership, collaboration, education and service.  We value integrity, learning, 

teamwork, positive communication, quality improvement and dedicated service.  Please visit our website 

http://www.taneycohealth.org to learn more about our services. 
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